The Lightl-nousc Pub

Liquor , Beer, & Wine Store
F.O.Box 137 5764 Wharf Road
SCchcit, BC VON ﬁAO

604-885-9494 email: cialc:@hghtl'rouscpub.ca

May 20th, 2006

To Whom It May Concern
RE: Oren James

Sir or Madam:

This letter of reference will introduce Oren James as a dedicated individual with ambition and
integrity. Oren joined our team at the Lighthouse Pub in September of 2005. His vast experience
and wealth of knowledge was a constant resource in our kitchen. His credentials as a chef are also a
valuable asset to any restaurant. He has no problem working with others and is a progressive thinker
and a problem solver. His loyalty was ever present as he often pitched in to help even at the last
minute. Although he continues to work for us, I understand that his ambition is begging him to seek
greater challenges. I would be upset and disappointed to lose Oren from our team, but would wish
him well as a friend.

It is with no hesitation that I recommend Oren for a position with your company.

If you have further questions or concerns about Oren James, please call.

Sincerely,

A

Dale Schweighardt
General Manager

The Ligl-ntl-nousc Pub

Licluor, Bccr, & Wine Storc
604-885-9494




